
 
 

Amazing Things are Happening 
Under Your Feet 

 
Last Saturday night, many of our UCSC 
students were having a good time in the student 
section of the MSU football stadium. I know I did 
not get home early, and I know many of them 
left after me. But I also know where almost 60 of 
them were Sunday morning at 9:15 –they were 
at Breakfast and the Bible In the UCSC. 
Volunteer students provided breakfast and the 
group had a Bible class focused on “How to read 
the Bible for all its worth.”   Why do I tell you 
this? Because every Sunday that I go down 
there, it lifts me up. It reminds me that we have a 
fantastic set of college students who love the 
Lord and are passionate about growing in Christ. 
 
I want you to know also that several of the 
UCSC members came from our youth group and 
carried their passion for Christ straight over to 
the UCSC. I am so proud of what I call the 
“Starkville Table” during Sunday Morning.  
 
Sunday night, many of these students are in 
small groups. Tuesday night in prayer groups, 
Wednesday night suppers cooked mainly by 
college students, and then a mid-week college 
class. Some of these students will lead our 
Sunday morning worship service in a few weeks. 
 
In my 26 years here, I have never doubted that 
we know the UCSC gives our congregation a 
vital purpose and mission field. It also gives us 
hope -- it gives us vibrance -- and it gives us a 
spark. Many residential members rarely check 
out the hive of activity beneath the auditorium. A 
trip downstairs might really lift you up. 
 
 
- Keith Coble 


